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Aaron Panko

From: Claude Kennedy

Sent: Friday, September 17, 2021 12:34 PM

To: Aaron Panko

Subject: RE: Notice of Filing / Request for Comments - Case No. SUB21-09 for 4540 Pringle Rd 

SE

 

B& S has no site issues Aaron. 

From: Zachery Cardoso <ZCardoso@cityofsalem.net>  

Sent: Friday, September 17, 2021 10:55 AM 

To: Zachery Cardoso <ZCardoso@cityofsalem.net> 

Cc: Aaron Panko <APanko@cityofsalem.net> 

Subject: Notice of Filing / Request for Comments - Case No. SUB21-09 for 4540 Pringle Rd SE 

 

Hello, 

 

The Notice of Filing / Request for Comments for Subdivision Case No. SUB21-09 for 4540 Pringle Rd SE is attached for 

your information. Comments are due October 1, 2021 by 5:00 p.m. Hard copies go out in the mail today for those of you 

who are to receive one. 

 

Application Summary: A proposal to develop 29.68 acres into 138 single family lots in two phases of development. 

 

Please direct questions or comments to the CASE MANAGER: 

Aaron Panko 

apanko@cityofsalem.net 

503-540-2356 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Zachery Cardoso 

Admin Analyst I 

City of Salem | Community Development Department 

555 Liberty St SE, Suite 305, Salem  OR  97301 

zcardoso@cityofsalem.net |503-540-2304 

Facebook | Twitter |YouTube| CityofSalem.net 

 


